
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’re passionate about making a change in the oral 

health of the state consider joining the  

Board members will make recommendations to the Nevada Division of Public 

and Behavioral Health of the Department of Health and Human Services 

concerning the Oral Health Program.  

The Nevada Oral Health Program is dedicated to protecting, promoting, and 

improving the oral health of all Nevadans throughout the lifespan. 

   

 

*You do not need to be a dental professional to join 

For more information about the AC4OH or to join 

please contact: Elizabeth.chartier@unlv.edu 
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